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It has come to Louisiana Medicaid’s attention that a number of procedure codes were 
inadvertently omitted from our Global Surgery Policy (GSP) editing that should have 
been included.   The system update is complete and is effective with DATE OF 
PROCESSING February 22, 2010, and will appear on RA’s from March 2, 2010 forward.  
Providers may see claim denials related to the GSP (Error Codes 690 or 691) on 
procedure codes that previously did not receive these denials.  Providers can currently 
view the “GSP DAY” for individual procedure codes on the Professional Services Fee 
Schedule found on the Louisiana Medicaid website: www.lamedicaid.com, using the 
‘Fee Schedule’ link.   

 
Further updates on GSP editing are expected to occur related to the implementation of 
the McKesson ‘ClaimCheck’ claims editing product, currently scheduled for mid-May 
2010.  Updates related to ‘ClaimCheck’ implementation can be viewed via the specific 
‘ClaimCheck’ link also on the Medicaid website. Providers are encouraged to visit this 
site frequently for the latest information on ‘ClaimCheck’. 
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